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Val Halla <valhalla107@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 4:25 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Reference RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sirs,

I would please like to ask that the proposed change of leverage from
100:1 to 10:1 not be implemented. []I am very much against the
proposed regulation. []It will force me to relocate to an out of
country broker. [] Something I do not wish to do but WILL if the
change is made. []The proposed change will send a tremendous
amount of money out of this country and cause many companies to
relocate taking many jobs with them.

Please reconsider and not []proceed with the change.

Sincerely,
Val Halla[]


